
SOTHA BOARD MEETING MONDAY, May 22, 2006 
  

The SOTHA Board met on Monday, May 22, 2006 at the home of Henry and Nancy 
Lowe.  Present were Tom DiCecco, Eric Hansen, Sandy Holmes, Larry Leonaitis, and 
Nancy Lowe.  The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. 
  
Sandy Holmes, Treasurer, gave her report.  Much discussion followed about the members 
who are in arrears. Since too many members owe large sums, the Board discussed stricter 
measures to collect.  It voted to put a lien on a lot  owned by an individual,  who owes 
more than $10,000. It also went over  tentative  expenses for next year. At present it looks 
as though we will be able to keep the annual assessment for 2006-2007 at $750. 
  
The remainder of the meeting dealt with choosing a date in July for the annual meeting 
and a tentative agenda.  The Board will choose a date by Email and inform the 
membership as soon as possible.  The possible agenda items include thinning brush along 
the road to cut down fire danger.  Further items discussed include  getting a 
representative from the fire department to assess the problem, and purchasing a wireless 
web camera to monitor the road. 
  
The meeting adjourned at  9PM. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy Lowe, Secretary 
 


